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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
September 21 Minimum day dismissal, 1st – 8th, 1:35 p.m. 
September 30 K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:00 a.m., cafeteria 
   4-8 Character Counts Assembly, 2:10 p.m., gym 
 
P.A.T.H.S. (Parents at Twain Harte School) is having an inventory clear out sale!  They 
are looking to clear out their inventory of Twain Harte School Coffee (supplied by 
Motherlode Roasting Company) and their T-shirts and sweatshirts!  Coffee is $4 per one 
pound bag and comes in decaf, French vanilla, dark and light roasts.  Twain Harte 
School t-shirts are now $4, and sweatshirts are now $9!  What a bargain!  Sizes are 
limited.  Please come to the school office or contact Kellee Leamy at 209-352-3575 for 
ordering info. 
 
As we’ve hit cooler mornings, and warmer afternoons, our lost and found has begun its 
annual expansion!  Please make sure you are reminding your students to check the two 
lost and found locations we have (outside the office in the main hallway in the lower 
building, and in the mall area of the upper building) for any lost sweatshirts, jackets or 
lunchboxes.  Also, please remember to put your child’s name on their things so we can 
help them find their way back together! 
 
We are collecting Box Tops for Education to help fund supplies and games for our 
Treehouse Primary Intervention program.  Box Tops can be found on hundreds of 
General Mills products and each one is worth 10 cents.  You can cut out Box Tops and 
send them in a baggie with your child and have them dropped off in the office.  Thank 
you for supporting this valuable program! 
 
Our Twain Harte Trot fun run is coming up!  We’ll have our primary grades running on 
Thursday, October 6th and the upper grades on Friday, October 7th!  This is our one big 
school fundraiser for the year and the proceeds help fund various student rewards 
throughout the year.  More information will be forthcoming, so be on the lookout! 
 
Our fire alarm project has been completed, and we now have a functional, state of the 
art system to help protect our students and school.  In addition to keeping everyone 
safe, this project will now allow us to move forward with some remodeling plans we 
have for next summer.   
 
Go Braves! 
Dan Mayers, Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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